6/9i23
Dear Superintendent Swartz,
This letter is to serve as my letter of resignation from my position as Elementary
Reading Teacher, effective August 31, 2023. | will remain on district health insurance

and dental insurance through August 31, 2023.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
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Kathleen Stephenson
Legal Name: Kathleen Zarou



